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MEMORANDUM FOR: . Patricia G. Norry, Director
. . Office of Administration

- .

FROM: R. S. Brown, Jr., Assistant to
the Director and Chief,

Program Support Branch, HMSS

SUBJECT: FEDERAL REGISTER NOTICE

.

As requested in your October 18, 1982 memorandum, we have reviewed the
proposed Federal Register Notice. The following comments were provided
to William Miller on October 21, 1982 during a telephone conversation

.

with Claudia Seelig.

The middle paragraph on page 7 states how time expended prior to March 23, 1978
and time expended after the effective date of the proposed rule will be
treated, but the. paragraph is unclear regarding time expended between March 23,
1978 and the effective date.

( The section on topical reports which begins on page 8 is not clear regarding
the treatment of reports filed af,ter March 23, 1978 which are still active
on the effective date of the proposed rule. . It is difficult to determine
whether these are subject to the $20,000 ceiling or whether these will be.
assessed at March 23,1978 or FY81 rates.

. On page 36, a sentence should be added under sections (d) and (e) which
states renewals or approvals pending review on the effective date of the -

proposed rule are not subject to the proposed schedule. This is already -

stated under section (c) on the same page. q) ,
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R. S. Brown, Jr.,1%sistant to
the Director and Chief,

Program Support Br nch, NMSS
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